
University of Hawaiʻi at Mānoa Hamilton Library

eVols Repository https://evols.library.manoa.hawaii.edu

Box SP02 Box SP2, Folder 11

Speeches and messages: 1975-1976:
Message - Pacway Distributing Corporation

Senator Daniel K. Inouye Papers
Speeches, Speeches and messages, Box SP2, Folder 11
https://hdl.handle.net/10524/71940

Items in eVols are protected by copyright, with all rights reserved, unless otherwise indicated.

UHM Library Digital Collections Disclaimer and Copyright Information

https://manoa.hawaii.edu/library/research/scholarly-communication/repositories/policies-guidelines/copyright-policy/


30 August 1976

Mr. Ted Takase, Jr.
President/General Manager
Pacway Distributing Corporation
645 Pensacola Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96814

Dear Ted:

I am pleased to learn that your new Ramsay store at 
Pensacola Street will open after many months of hard 
work and planning. May I take this means to extend my 
warm aloha and congratulations on this achievement.

I sincerely hope all of Ramsay's employees, suppliers 
and friends will enjoy a wonderful opening reception 
on Tuesday. I also wish you and other leaders of the 
Pacway Corporation continued success in all your business 
enterprises and an especially bright future with the new 
store.

Aloha,

DANIEL K. INOUYE
United States Senator



10 14 AM '76 September 9, 1976

Senator Daniel K. Inouye 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Dan:

Thank you for your very thoughtful note, shared with our entire 
corporate family.

Pacway, it's Ramsay and other marketing divisions were subjects 
of a recent feature article by Builders Report Pacific magazine 
in their September, 1976 issue.

A reprint is enclosed for your reading.

Though the article is often flattering, it describes Pacway and 
its' aspirations with reasonable accuracy, including brother 
Robert's important role in the decision making process.

Significant reference and credit is also given the SBA for, 
despite the tussle they gave us, our entire early effort would 
most surely have collapsed without their participation.

While Pacway is not out of the woods yet, we have made sufficient 
progress to justify a continued optimistic outlook.

If honest back breaking hardwork counts for anything, Pacway has 
every right to enjoy a modicum of success.

Meanwhile, please accept our sincere thanks for taking time to 
remember.

President/General Manager
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